
BULLETIN 
Petroleum Inspection 

Fee Increase

March 2024

ATTENTION MISSOURI FUEL TAX LICENSEES

Effective April 1, 2024, the Petroleum Inspection Fee will increase 
from $0.035 per 50 gallon barrel to $0.045 per 50 gallon barrel.

Forms posted on the Missouri Department of Revenue’s website 
will reflect the new rate and can be found at: dor.mo.gov/forms/.

If you have questions or would like additional information, contact 
Excise Tax, PO Box 300, Jefferson City, MO 65105-0300, email 
excise@dor.mo.gov, or call 573-751-2611.




